
We kindly remind all parents and carers that children should not bring prohibited items to school in their bags. Any prescribed medications must be handed in at the school office and should not be kept in children’s possession. Additionally, cough sweets are not permitted in school. 
If your child has a specific medical need that requires them to have certain items in school, please discuss this with a key stage leader, so that an appropriate care plan can be put in place. Your cooperation in following these guidelines helps us ensure the safety and well-being of all pupils. Thank you for your support

Return to School: 
Wednesday 3  September 2025rd

Monday 8  : Reception Meet the Teacher
@3:30pm and 5:30pm  

th

W/C 15  After School Clubs to Commence -
Book via Arbor

th:

Monday 22 : SEND Coffee Evening @5:30pmnd

Wednesday 24  TT Rockstars Launch Dayth:

Thursday 25 : Year 5 Trip to Sandyford Fire
Station

th

Monday 29 : PTFA AGM Meeting @2pmth

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Thursfield,

As we reach the end of another exciting and busy year at Thursfield, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on everything we have achieved together. It has been a
year of hard work, growth and celebration for our whole school community.

Our heating project has continued at pace and is on track to be fully completed by October half term, which will make a huge difference to our learning
environment. We have also successfully navigated our Ofsted inspection this year, with the report recognising so many of the strengths we know make Team
Thursfield special.

This year we have been delighted to build closer collaboration with Thursfield Preschool, allowing us to welcome even more children and families into our community
at the very start of their learning journey.

A special mention must go to our Year 6 pupils. We are so proud of everything they have achieved this year, not least their fantastic academic results with 50% of
pupils attaining the higher standard – an incredible accomplishment. On Tuesday, it was a privilege to officially hand them their Thursfield Ticket to Anywhere
during our celebration assembly. We also enjoyed a fabulous Year 6 Prom – a night filled with fun, laughter and many memories. Today we wish them all the very
best as they leave us for high school, ready to take their next steps with confidence.

We would also like to thank our pupils and parents for the valuable contributions they have made throughout the year. Your support, time and enthusiasm are what
make our community so special.

As we look ahead, we also take time to say goodbye to members of staff who are moving on. Mrs Walton, Mrs Maybury and Miss Brookes have each given so much
to our school during their time here, and we thank them wholeheartedly for the amazing work they have done and the difference they have made to so many
children.

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a relaxing and enjoyable summer break. Thank you all for your support throughout this year – it truly has been a team effort. I
look forward to welcoming you back in September, ready for another exciting chapter in the story of Thursfield.

With warmest wishes,
Mrs Bradbury

Chikdmn

Celebration 
Assembly

This week, we celebrated our Sports Awards, honoured our
Footballers of the Year, and presented Year 6 with their

special Tickets to Anywhere.
It was a wonderful way to recognise the children’s
achievements and hard work throughout the year.
Well done to all — we’re proud to be Thursfield!
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Key Dates

Friday 18  July Edition th

Thursfield News

Headteachers Message
Our Weekly Affirmation:   ‘I am warm, bright and cheerful - like a ray of sunshine!’

Year 6 Prom

Year 6 
Leavers Assembly

Wedding News!

On Wednesday, our Year 6 pupils celebrated their Prom —
and what a fantastic evening it was!

The children looked absolutely amazing as they danced,
laughed, and enjoyed delicious food together. A truly
special night filled with fun and memories to last a

lifetime.
A night to remember!

On Friday, our Year 6 children presented their Leavers' Assembly to
family and friends — and they were amazing!

The assembly was a heartwarming celebration of their time at
Thursfield, filled with memories, laughter, and a few happy tears. It
truly showcased the special moments they’ve created over the years.
You are all ready to fly now, and we wish you the very best of luck

in the next chapter.
Class of 2025 — we’re so proud of you!

We’d like to send our
warmest congratulations
to Mr Reddish and Miss

Mott, who are both
getting married (not to
each other!) during the

summer holidays!
We hope you each have

the most amazing wedding
day and a joyful start to

married life.
Best wishes from all of us

at Thursfield!

We’re sorry to say that we are saying goodbye to Mrs
Maybury, Mrs Walton, and Miss Brookes, who are all

moving on to new schools.
We will miss them dearly and want to thank each of them
for their hard work, care, and dedication to the children

of Thursfield over the years.
We wish them all the very best in their new adventures —

they will always be part of the Thursfield family.

School reopens on Wednesday, 3rd September
8:35 AM – Reception
8:40 AM – KS1 & KS2

Join us for a Back-to-School Drop-In on Tuesday,
2nd September, 2:30PM.

 A great chance for children to meet their
teacher, see their classroom, and feel ready for
the new year. Parents and carers are warmly

welcome!

First Day Back & Drop-In
Session

Have an
AMAZING
Summer!



Class of the week! Golden Book Winners
Theme:- Staff Choice

Well done to 
for achieving 100% attendance last week!

Please visit our website for information
regarding school policies including

mobile phones and attendance. You will
also find information regarding our

curriculum.

Water Bottles

Please do not park on the curbs outside the school
during drop-off and pick-up times.

We are increasingly concerned about the potential
risk of a traffic incident, and we want to ensure the

safety of all our Thursfield pupils.
Thank you for your support in keeping our school

community safe.

Parking 

ARBOR Good To Be 
Green Winner

 We’re excited to welcome Aspens as our new school meal
provider! They offer fresh, home-cooked food daily,

catering to all dietary needs and combining traditional
favourites with new, exciting dishes.

Menus and an introductory email have been shared with
families — please take a look!

We’re looking forward to working with Aspens to provide
nutritious, tasty meals for all our pupils.

Healthy Snack

RB - 
RKT - 
Y1M-  
Y1/2R -
Y1/2B - 

Attendance

New Catering Partner – Aspens

Please ensure that all children bring a reusable water
bottle to school each day.

We are currently using too many single-use plastic cups,
and we’d like to reduce this for environmental reasons.
All bottles should be clearly labelled with your child’s

name to avoid any mix-ups.
Thank you for your support in helping us become a more

sustainable school!

School Website

Please remember to update your
personal details in Arbor if there are
any changes. It is essential that we

have multiple contact details for each
child to ensure smooth communication.

 Additionally, you can adjust your
photo permissions through Arbor at

any time. 

Facebook Page
 Thursfield has a Facebook page. The

purpose of the page is to provide parents
with a window in to the school day. To join

search Thursfield Primary School.

Y3TA-  
Y3/4R -  
Y4W - 
Y5P - 
Y5/6B -  
Y5/6O -  

Remember we are a Healthy Snack
School! Please bring in healthy

snacks only. 

 We’ll let you know as soon as clubs have
been confirmed and are set up on Arbor

for you to book.
Thank you for your patience — we’re

looking forward to another exciting term
of clubs and activities!

 

Clubs

Monday 8  September th

Reception Meet The Teacher
3:30pm & 5pm  

Reception Meet The Teacher

Named Uniform

As families begin purchasing new uniform for the
start of the school year in September, we kindly

remind everyone to clearly label all items with your
child’s name.

We know new uniform can be expensive, and we’d
hate for anything to get lost. Labelling helps us

return items quickly and avoids mix-ups.
Thank you for helping us keep everything safe and

organised!

Snack & Lunch
Please remember to book your child’s
lunch and snack via Arbor in advance,

ready for the first week back in
September.

Thank you for helping us ensure a
smooth start to the new school year!

Wraparound Club
We are hoping to have Wraparound Care available to
book via Arbor soon. Please bear with us as this is a

new system for us too.
We’ll be working on setting everything up during the

INSET days, and we will be in touch with parents during
this time with updates and instructions.

Thank you for your patience and support as we get
things up and running!

A Heartfelt Thank You from All of Us
We would like to extend our sincere

gratitude to all pupils and parents for
the beautifully thoughtful end-of-year
gifts and cards. Your kindness, whether
expressed through a handwritten note,

delicious treats, or meaningful token, has
touched each and every member of our
school community. These gestures mean

so much to us and remind us how
fortunate we are to be part of such a

caring school family. 

A huge thank you to our incredible PTFA from
everyone at Thursfield Primary School.

Your hard work, dedication, and enthusiasm
throughout the year have not gone unnoticed.
From organising events to raising funds and

bringing our school community together — you
have made such a positive impact.

We are so grateful for the time and energy
you give to support our pupils, staff, and

families.
Thank you for helping to provide enriching

experiences and valuable resources that benefit
every child at Thursfield. We truly appreciate

everything you do!



Upcoming Events...Upcoming Events...Upcoming Events...
PTFAPTFA

jOIN

Follow our 
Facebook page!

Y
our paragraph text

Future Events:
Monday 29  September: Annual PTFA AGM 2pm th



ThursfieldThursfieldCommunityCommunityCentreCentre Follow our
Facebook page!

What’s going on...What’s going on...What’s going on...


